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10 July 2024

Dear Parents

We have discovered that there are a huge amount of overdue books from our school reading hub. It is

very easy for our lovely books to find themselves on your children’s shelves at home so, Grange Park

is calling a book amnesty next week (Week beginning 15 July). Please have a good look through your

children’s bags, shelves and bedrooms and kindly return books that belong in the school reading hub.

This way all of our children can have access to a wide range of wonderful books to take out regularly.

Thank you for your continued support, we look forward to filling our reading hub shelves back up!

Kind regards

Tracy Murray

Deputy Headteacher


